From: Andrew Medlar [mailto:amedlar@chipublib.org] 
Sent: Monday, October 27, 2014 6:02 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Third Party Travel

Hi Steve,

Commissioner Bannon has asked me to let you know about a trip that I’ve just returned from giving a speech at the National Library of the Philippines (NLP) International Conference on Children’s Librarianship, which was held in Tagaytay City, Philippines, and from which I returned on October 20. I was invited to this event in my role as Vice President/President-Elect of the Association for Library Service to Children which covered my travel, per diem, and partial housing costs, with NLP covering additional housing costs, registration, ground transportation, and some meals. I used vacation time to travel and attend, so the City incurred no costs whatsoever and was not involved or represented (including no use of my City title) in the event in any way. Wanted to state this for the record.

Thanks,

Andrew

_______________________________________________________

Andrew Medlar

Assistant Chief / Technology, Content, & Innovation

Chicago Public Library / 400 S. State St., Chicago, IL 60605 / 312.747.4662

